From:
To:
Subject: Ob9 - FW: Objecting to proposed boundary change
Date: Thursday, 27 July 2023 2:26:00 PM

Objection 9 (Ob9)

From: Bev Harris _.au>

Sent: Saturday, 22 July 2023 9:14 AM

To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox <boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au>
Subject: Objecting to proposed boundary change

[External Email] This email was sent from outside the organisation. Be cautious, particularly with links and
attachments.
All SPAM emails must be reported using the instructions on the intranet.

Hi

I wish to submit an objection to the reduction in bush representation in our Parliament but cannot find on line
where I do this. Can you let me know how I go about this. This is a very important issue for those doing it tough
in the bush to have their voice further reduced and I want to have my say whilst us country folk can still do so.
Thanking you

B Harris

Sent from my iPad

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional
Owners of the lands on which our electoral activities take place. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and
emerging.





